
 

 
                        

Many Happy Returns to the following children who 

celebrate their birthday this week. 
 

Anna KG 

Sulayman & Marium  F3 

Sophia F2  

WPS BULLETIN 
Friday 9th March 2018 

 

Form 6 ‘Excel’ .. again! 

Once again, we are celebrating another successful year 
for Form 6 with their senior school applications, amongst 
which were applications to a wide range of Manchester 
Consortium Schools including Alderley Edge School for 
Girls, Cheadle Hulme School, Kings School Macclesfield, 
Manchester High School, Stockport Grammar School and 
Withington Girls’ School, with an impressive 16 offers and 
2 academic scholarships.  
 

We would like to congratulate our F6 pupils on their hard 
work throughout their time here with us at WPS; we are 
extremely proud of them all!  

What’s On ? 
 

Clubs in green ARE running  
Clubs in red are NOT running 

 
 

Monday 12th March 
 

ISA U11 High Five Netball 

12.35pm   F3 - F6 Chess Club 
12.45pm   Rec - F2 Puzzle Club 
3.30 - 4.15pm  Rec & F1 Football 
4.15 - 5.00pm   F2 - F6 Football 
 
Tuesday 13th March 
 

8.10am   F5 Maths Club 
12.35pm   F5 & F6 Team Practices 
2.30pm   KG Stretch-n-Grow 
3.45 - 4.45pm  F1 & F2 Multisports 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 - F6 Orchestra 
6.00 - 8.00pm  Rec-F6 Parents’ Evening 
 
Wednesday 14th March 
 
10.55am     F3 & F4 Library Club 
12.35pm   Chamber Choir 
12.30pm   ISA U9  Football Festival 
2.30pm   KG Dance 
3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception, F1 & F2 Dance                                               
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 & F4 Science Club 
 
Thursday 15th March 
 
F5 & F6 Fire Service Visit 

12.35pm   F3 - F6 Dance   
1.15pm    KG Tennis  
3.30 - 4.15pm  F1 & F2 Library Club 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 & F4 Sports Club  
4.00 - 5.00pm  F5 Art 
4.15 - 6.15pm  Rec-F6 Parents’ Evening 
 
Friday 16th March 
 

12.35pm        School Council 

 
 

Merits & Courtesies 
Bronze Merit 

 

Well done to Illiyana in F6 and Ophelia and Ayesha in F4 
who have all earned their Bronze Merit badge this week. 
 

Bronze Courtesy 
 

Well done to Marium in F3 who has earned her Bronze 
Courtesy badge this week. 

Exciting news: 
 

Our new website has gone live this week – 
we hope you enjoy using it, and 
find it informative and helpful! 
 


